Office of School Board Members January 6, 2004
Board Meeting of January 14, 2004

Dr. Robert B. Ingram, Vice Chair

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF RESOLUTION NO. 04-03 OF
THE SCHOOL BOARD OF MIAMI-DADE COUNTY,
FLORIDA, RECOGNIZING MR. TONEE BELL FOR
BRINGING THE LEGACY TOUR TO MIAMI

The Legacy Tour, produced by The Tonee Bell Scholarship Fund, Inc., will come to Miami

January 31, 2004, to help educate students about American history. Proceeds from the tour
will help fund computers and scholarships for low-income high school students.

Details for this item will be forthcoming.
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